

FREDERICKSBURG PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB

January 2022

President – Judy LaFratta
Vice President – Andy Sentipal
Secretary – Rosanne Rabito
Treasurer – Carol Bochert
Webmaster – Mike Fleckenstein
Exhibition Coordinators
Chris McClintock and Norma Woodward
Newsletter Editor – Norma Woodward
Website www.fbgphotoclub.com

The next meeting of the Fredericksburg Photo Club will be the held Tuesday, January 11, 2022 at 7:00 PM at the Dorothy Hart Center.

It will also be on Zoom if you cannot attend at the center.

Apologies for the late newsletter. Due to the storm there was no wifi at my house until this afternoon.

REMINDER

Reminder for the January 2022 meeting at the Dorothy Hart Community Center on Tuesday, the 11th.

The assignment is: Members submit up to 3 photos with a paragraph describing each image and what you were trying to achieve. The description may be included in the email or in an attached document. Submit your images no later than January 10 to jlafrat@gmail.com.

FCCA ALL PHOTOGRAPHY SHOW

Deadline to submit entries to the "February All Photography Show" at the FCCA is 4:00 Friday, January 7. Go to <u>fccava.org</u> for instructions.

UPDATE!!! Deadline extended to Saturday, January 8 at 10 PM USING ON LINE SUBMISSION FORM.

January newsletter photos - COLD







Helen Schwartz



Norma Woodward





"The more you look around at things, the more you see The more you photograph, the more you realize what can be photographed and what can't be photographed. You just have to keep doing it" — Eliot Porter



FREDERICKSBURG PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB CONTACTS

Website: www.fbgphotoclub.com

fbgphoto@aol.com - general club business.

<u>modlrfleck@yahoo.com</u> – to contact Mike Fleckenstein, webmaster <u>cbochert@aol.com</u> Carol Bochert, treasurer re: financial issues including membership

<u>normawood@aol.com</u> – Norma Woodward, articles and photographs for the newsletter ShutterTalk.